Kosovo Basketball Federation signs an MOU with Sportradar

The Kosovo Basketball Federation (KBF) has signed a Memorandum of Understanding with the company Sportradar, where the latter, through the Universal Fraud Detection System ("UFDS"), will monitor the matches that take place within the KBF; this method is a very sophisticated one that ensures the detection of bettors or those intending to manipulate matches.
"The Kosovo Basketball Federation aims to maintain the integrity of the competitions that take place under its umbrella, so following the talks and advice from the International Basketball Federation (FIBA), we have decided to engage the company Sportradar, which is already world famous for monitoring, investigating and reporting on matches that are bet and/or manipulated ", stated Arben Fetahu, President of the KBF.
Sportradar has signed MOUs with many National Federations, including FIBA, as well as the NBA, respectively Federations of various sports, such as UEFA and FIFA, as well as the International Olympic Committee (IOC).
Sportradar offers federations and law enforcement agencies a detecting betting-related match fixes system. These services are operated by the London-based Sportradar Security Services division.
The Universal Fraud Detection System works by comparing odds movement patterns by online bettors with expected odds movement patterns for a given match. When suspicious matches are found, they are analyzed and then reported to the relevant federation. The federation can then start its own investigations. Since 2015, the Fraud Detection System monitors 65,000 matches in 11 sports, half of them in football. Every day, the system receives approximately 5 billion odds adjustments from approximately 450 different bettors.
"We are very happy with the services provided by Sportradar and we are ready and willingly to cooperate closely with FIBA to combat negative phenomena in sports, such as match-fixing, and we promise that we will do utmost and will be maximally committed to a clean sport," added the number one of the Kosovo Basketball Federation.
It should be noted that at the request of FIBA,  the KBF has recently appointed a Single Point of Contact for Integrity (SPOC) in the KBF, a position that was incorporated in the Statute of the KBF, respectively following the March 26, 2022 meeting of the General Assembly of the Kosovo Basketball Federation, in which meeting the members of the Assembly have voted the necessary changes.
